
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Purpose of the Briefing 
 
The purpose of the presentation is to update the sub-committee regarding the Pennine 
Acute Hospitals NHS Trust (PAT) Transactions Programme. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The sub-committee is asked to note progress made and make any observations in relation 
to the PAT Transaction Programme and future roadmap. 
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